



Notification Regarding the Board of Management's Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement 2025/26.

To: Patron, School Personnel, Teaching Staff, Support Staff, Parents and Students.

The Board of Management of Salesian Secondary College, Pallaskenry, Co. Limerick wishes to inform you that:

- The Board of Management's annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement was completed at the Board meeting of 9/09/2025.
- This review was conducted in accordance with the "Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement" published on the gov.ie website

Signed: Date: 9/9/2025

Michael Burke (Signature on display in school Reception)

Chairperson, Board of Management

Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management/ DLP

Keith O'Rahilly (Signature on display in school Reception)

Date: 9/9/2025